» reming

Greetings Panther Parents!

In our continuing effort to keep the lines of communication open and flowing, TPS
utilizes a school wide notification system through Remind 101. This is a free mass
texting service/app for the school to use that you can enroll in to receive important
school wide information and reminders (special events, field trip information,
closings/delays, etc). The Remind system keeps all personal cell phone numbers
anonymous and safe. Standard text messaging rates do apply.

If you were enrolled last year, you do not need to do anything new- you should still
be enrolled with Remind!

If you are new to us this year, please follow the directions below to enroll:

1. Text the handle “@tpspar” to 336-802-1074

2. You will then receive a response asking you to text back with your whole
name. Please do so.

3. You should receive a confirmation text that you are enrolled and voila that is
it!

If you receive a text that you have questions about, you can now text back a
response which will be directed to Kori Mackall. You may also email Kori Mackall or
Deneane Davis for any clarification needed.

Deneane Davis- Academic Dean- ddavis@thepiedmontschool.com

Kori Mackall- Director of Communications- kmackall@thepiedmontschool.com

We will begin sending out Remind alerts this week, so make sure you're enrolled! ©



